
After School use of Equipment

We would like to remind parents and carers that, although we have a
lovely outdoor space, unfortunately it cannot be used outside of the
school day. School insurance does not cover us for children playing on
equipment or on the school grounds outside of school hours or when
there is not a member of staff supervising. 
Please could we politely ask that all families avoid using the school
grounds and leave the site promptly at the end of the school day.  

JYS News
Newsletter: 04 ~ 29th September 2023    

Aspire ~ Respect ~ Enjoy

Wednesday 18th October and Thursday 19th October - Parents' Evening
Monday23rd October - Friday 27th October - Half Term (school closed)
Thursday November 2nd - Yr - Y3 Disco and Y4 - Y6 Disco
Friday 24th November - Year 1 - Year 6 to Cineworld! (09:20 - 12:20)
Monday February 19th 2024 - INSET (school closed)
Monday June 3rd 2024 - INSET (school closed)
Friday July 19th 2024 - Last day of term
Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd July 2024 - INSET (school closed)

Important Dates Coming UpHouse Points
Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are the weekly results:
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This Week

There has been lots of exciting learning opportunities happening across
JYS this week. Year 3 have been writing their own stories ready to share
with their families at the open afternoon.  They have also been sewing
purses with buttons to keep its contents safe.
Year 4 have been on a nature scavange hunt in the school grounds,
looking at how to identify the variety of trees we have on school site.
They will be using this information over the next few weeks to create
branching diagrams that can be used to sort and categorise the trees
found on our school site. 

Parking (Norwich Road)

We have had several reports of people parking inconsiderately
over the past few days. It has been highlighted to staff that people
are often parking on the yellow zig-zag lines and blocking
crossing areas. 
The safety of everyone in our community is out top priority, and we
would insist that people park in a safe and suitable space. 


